Sent: 24 September 2013 12:22
To: Planning
Subject: Comments Added: TESCO EXPRESS - 59 Station Road

Dear Development
Please be aware that comments have been added to the following application:

Application Details:

Application ID: $6/2013/1915/FP - Mr M Peacock Application Owner: Welwyn & Hatfield
Borough Council{Development Management Officer)

Applicant: GL Hearn

Location: TESCO EXPRESS - 59 Station Road Deadline Date: ©9/10/2013 90:00:02

Description: Installation of ATM pod and erection of 15x security bollards Comment Added:

Commented By: gerry.brophy@herts.pnn.police.uk

Comment: Thank you for bringing this application to my notice. From a crime prevention
perspective I do not have any major objections to the proposal. I would however like to
see the two bollards in front of the ATM installed to a creditable security standard. I
would recommend the lowest achievable PAS68/69 standard. This standard relates to a small
vehicle (car) travelling at a low speed (2@MPH) and is suitable in this instance.
Additionally the maximum gap between all installed bollards should be 1.2 M. I am willing
to discuss this matter with all interested parties. Gerry Brophy, Principal Crime
Prevention Design Advisor, Hertfordshire Constabulary.

Please click the following link to review these comments:

http://www.consultlive.co.uk/index.aspx?appID=11745

Any reply to this email will be logged‘against the consultation,

If you have problems with this link, please email the Consult-Live help team -
helpdesk@resolutiondm.com quoting reference: EM@64
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